
 

 

Glebe House School Holiday Rally, Hunstanton Rally No.23014

RALLY CANCELLED DUE TO CIRCUMSTANCES BEYOND

OUR CONTROL

Sunday 13th August - Tuesday 29th August

  

Rally/Site Address:

 

GLEBE HOUSE SCHOOL HOLIDAY RALLY 13th - 29th August

Due to circumstances beyond our control this rally has been cancelled.

To all those attending, we politely ask for your patience as the marshals arrange to notify you by email

over the next few days.

 

Glebe House School, 2 Cromer Road, Hunstanton, Norfolk PE36 6HW. By kind permission of Mr Louis

Taylor, Headmaster.

Directions:

From King’s Lynn on the A149, rally entrance on right approximately 700 yards (640 metres) past Fire

Station. From Brancaster take the A149 to King’s Lynn, after passing the Hunstanton sign and Lodge



Hotel, site is on the left approximately 3/4 mile (on A149).

Programme:

Popular Victorian family  holiday resort which has lots to offer visitors.  Pleasant walks along the

promenade to the Fun Fair and all the usual fish 'n' chip restaurants, coffee shops etc. Supermarket within

easy walking distance. Swimming pool on site (see board for times).  Tennis courts on site.  Sandringham

House, King's Lynn and the beautiful North Norfolk coast are close by.

Site Amenities:

 

An update regarding the use of the swimming pool, Glebe Holiday Rally.

With regard to the swimming pool at this site, the school are currently working on a project to fix the

heating system. Until this is completed they are not able to establish the cost of heating it. Therefore we

still do not know whether it will be a viable option for us in August 2023. As soon as I have a definite

answer, this page will be updated. Don't forget there is a pool at the Leisure Centre in town, as well as the

sea, of course! Shirley Capes 

Showers & Toilets in the Pavilion.  

There is no EHU for ralliers but provision can be found for charging batteries if required.[nbsp]

Site details:

Approximately £9 per night + admin. Slips in by 10th July 2023

Arrive 10.00 am on Sunday 14th August.

Vans to leave at 12 noon on your chosen leaving day and on last day of rally Tues 29th August.

Thank you for your co-operation.

STRICTLY NO GROUNDSHEETS TO BE USED.

Rally Marshals:

Malcolm and Shirley Capes. Telephone: 01362 698516. Mobiles: 07745 913545 or 07732 965803.

Email: shirleycapes@gmail.com

Assisted by

Bill Simmonds, Brian Beecham

Slips no later than 10th July.



  

  

  

  

How to become a Norfolk Centre Member

Easy to register and it's free! - click here to find out how

 

  

  

  

Get in touch

Call or email us today
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